
 

 

City Commission Agenda Item 
 

Meeting Date: August 5, 2025 

From: Chief of Police Jim Holloway 

Item: Introduce & swear in newly hired officer Broyles 

 

Purpose: Introduce and swear in newly hired police officer Hunter Broyles.  
 

Background:  The Arkansas City Police Department has recently hired a new police officer. 
 

Hunter Broyles was hired as a full-time officer and started with ACPD on July 14th.  
 
Officer Broyles will be sworn in by City Clerk Tiffany Parsons. 
 
 
Commission Options: 

1. Welcome and congratulate Officer Broyles to our team!  

Approved for Agenda by: 

 

 

 

 

Randy Frazer, City Manager 

 

 

 


